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May 26, 2021 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission and the Zoning Board of Adjustments still had one 

vacancy due to resignation.  Patrick Felty has agreed to serve on the Planning & Zoning and 

Ryan Hopkins who serves on ZBA is interested in moving from an alternate to a regular 

member. That will leave ZBA with one alternate position vacant. 

 

Planning & Zoning Commission 

 

Patrick Felty   Regular  6-1-2021 to 12-31-2021 (Unexpired Term) 

 

Zoning Board of Adjustments Board 

 

Ryan Morrow   Regular  6-1-2021 to 12-31-2021 (Unexpired Term)  

 

This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and approval at the June 1, 2021 

meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


